
  

 
 
 
 
9 July 2024 
  
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
DUKE OF EDINBURGH AWARD – CELEBRATION EVENT 30 SEPTEMBER 
 
We are pleased to inform you that your child has successfully completed their Duke of Edinburgh Bronze 
Award.  
 
To celebrate this achievement, we would like to invite you to a celebration evening on Monday, 30 
September at 17:30. During the event Mr Eastham and I will present your child with their official award. 
This will also provide an opportunity for you to watch video footage of the expedition which took place 
last month, and for us to provide some insight into what pupils were required to do for this element of the 
award. 
  
Alongside this letter, I have enclosed your child’s Participation Award. This is confirmation that they have 
completed all three sections prior to the expedition. 
  
To enable us to plan, please complete the reply slip below to indicate if you can attend the 
event and ask your child to return this to me by Friday, 13 September.  Please arrive from 17:30 
for a start 17:45. Refreshments will be provided. 
  
Any queries can be directed to me via email at m.cauchi@priory.lancs.sch.uk   
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mrs Cauchi  
Teacher of History 
DofE Leader 
 
___________________________________________________________________________________  
 
REPLY SLIP: DofE CELEBRATION EVENT (Return to Mrs Cauchi by Friday, 13 September)   
  
 
We will be attending the celebration event on 30 September.  Number of people in party ………       
 
We will not be attending the celebration event. 
   
 
Name of child ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………  
 
Signed………………………………………………………………..…  Date…………………  
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